
 
   

Date: 2020-06-11  

 

Re: Supersede request for FCC ID: SWX-AF60LR; Granted on 5/14/2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We regret to inform you that due to QSG format modified, we have submitted the wrong 
(Users Manual) exhibit to the filing.  
 
To prevent misunderstanding to the public, we would like to request the FCC to 
supersede the exhibit described as Users Manual. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 
Mark Feil / Compliance Manager  
Ubiquiti Inc.  
Tel: 408-942-3084  
E-mail: compliance@ui.com 
 
 
 


